
 

 

May 10, 2024 
  
The Honorable Tom Cole 
Chairman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
  
I am requesting funding for the Harborview Road widening project in fiscal year 2025. The 
entity to receive funding for this project is Charlotte County, located at 18500 Murdock Circle, 
Port Charlotte, FL 33948. The funding would be used for a necessary right of way acquisition in 
order to start construction of the widening project. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer 
funds because it would improve connectivity, capacity, and safety conditions for a critical 
evacuation route. The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 
authorized by 23 USC 133(b). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither 
does anyone in my immediate family.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

  
 

 
 
 
 

  
W. Gregory Steube 
Member of Congress  
 

 


